
I am writing this E.mail tonight with a very heavy heart for all those who have been born with an 

abnormality/ disability such as myself . These very loose grounds for abortion that has been 

introduced to Northern Ireland with a lot more people against than for them is a disgrace. I 

therefore speak on my own behalf of how I as a person with Turner Syndrome, feel that although 

born with a Chromosomal abnormality and with support have been able to lead a relatively normal 

life. With this I feel that giving a choice only under strict circumstances is important. To think that 

had my parents been offered the choice when they found out of my condition my life would not 

have been is hard to think of. Where also is the Governments stance on protection of life , a bit 

hypocritical the extent they have been going to through this pandemic in the preservation of life on 

one had, but quite ready on the other to end a life before it has even begun shame on it !! So I ask 

that safeguards are upheld that only in extreme circumstances is abortion allowed and consider that 

my life like any person with out a any issues is just as important .  

                             

 


